

"Inspiring a love of lifelong learning"

Headteacher: Mrs N Kelly Deputy Headteacher: Mrs R Madar Chair of Governors: Mr D Coleshill

Bury Avenue, Hayes, Middlesex, UB4 8LF T: 020 8845 1707 / 3473 e: office@charvilleacademy.org www.charvilleacademy.org

4 May 2020

Dear Parents / Carers

As you are aware school is open for children who have at least one parent as a key worker. In order to support social distancing it is vital that if the other parent, suitable relative or friend is available, the child should not be in.

If you do require a place for your child during the week commencing 11th May please click on the link https://forms.gle/koYHXM8gYqxRWwSr6 to complete the form and return by 12 noon on Thursday 7th May.

Once again thank you for your continued support – take care and stay safe.

Yours sincerely

MRS N KELLY Headteacher

















